
 

Request for newspaper and PR department contacts 
Each field season, JIRP students are responsible for writing blog posts about both their science 

activities and general experience of living on the Icefield for two months. These posts are written 

under the mentorship of faculty and staff to support students’ development in science writing and 

communication. We publish them on the JIRP website as well as our JIRP Facebook pages and they are 

hugely popular with friends, family, and science colleagues.  

This year, we would like to ask each student to share contact information with newspapers/news 

outlets in their hometowns and/or the PR or department contacts at their academic institutions. JIRP 

will contact these entities at the beginning of the season with links to the JIRP website so peers and 

general public can follow the experience online.  

 

Please share the following information with Deb Gregoire, Program Coordinator- (​deb.jirp@gmail.com 

or ​fger.jirp@gmail.com​):  

 

● Name/location of newspaper 

● Name of contact person 

● Email of contact person 

● Website address of newspaper 

and 

● Academic institution 

● Academic department  

● Contact name in either PR/Marketing office or academic department 

● Email of contact person 

● Website address of school and/or department 
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